
 

 
UPDATED NOTICE 

of Meeting Scheduled for 
Metropolitan Board of Ethical Conduct 

July 11, 2018 
1:30 p.m. 

 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
IN THE MATTER OF 

 
THEEDA MURPHY v. MEGAN BARRY 

 

 
 

The meeting previously scheduled to hold a hearing in the 
above-referenced matter on July 11th will now occur at 
Metropolitan Courthouse, Room 205, 1 Public Square, at 
1:30 p.m. for the purpose of discussing a new complaint, 
and to discuss the complainant’s request for subpoenas.  
The Board is authorized to determine next steps in regard 
to setting a date for the hearing on the pending complaint 
at that time.  Please see the published Agenda for July 11, 
2018 for further details. 
 


